Apache Junction Police Department
Interdepartmental Memo

DATE: August 3, 2016

TO: Janet Mason

THROUGH:

FROM: Captain T. R. Mullender

SUBJECT: Hitching Post Extension of Premises

[ have inspected the Hatching Post and spoken with the applicant concerning an extension of
premises request. The police department has the following concerns:

e The ingress and egress into the rear parking area located off of Lost Dutch. The entrance
gate small and had poor lighting. With a major event this cause traffic issues on Lost
Dutchman and State Route 88.

e How the applicant is going monitor and prevent parking along the west fence along State
Route 887 If customers are allowed to park at this location they will be backing out onto

State Route 88 when then they leave.

e The event area is not completely in closed. It would make it very difficult to ensure
alcohol is not being removed from the premises.

e The type of security will be used at large event.
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